Telephone: (01604) 714399 Fax: (01604) 714672 E-mail: head@thegoodshepherd.northantsecl.gov.uk



THE GOOD SHEPHERD CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

The Catholic Diocese of Northampton "Following Jesus, The Good Shepherd, in all we say and do"

Monday, 21 September 2020

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6,

Mr Mclaughlin, Head Teacher at Thomas Becket School, delivered a wonderful assembly to our year 6 bubble this morning all about leadership and following Jesus' footsteps. He spoke about how important it is to follow the right examples. At secondary school we will build on the foundations we have built in Primary.

Thomas Becket has been raising standards in all areas over recent years and this is reflected in pupil outcomes. Mr Mclaughlin talked to us about the excellent student behaviour. Year 6 were very excited to hear about the Wednesday curriculum options including yoga, mechanics, art, gardening and so much more!

Thomas Becket admissions policy changed last year, should children from OLICAT school's select them in their three choices, they will get a space.

Mr McLaughlin has offered a unique opportunity for our Year 6 children and a parent to have a socially distanced tour of Thomas Becket before making secondary school choices.

Thomas Becket also offer a minibus service to collect children from various points across the town.

If you would like to take up the offer of having a tour please email Mrs Sparrow on the email address below:

sparrown@thomasbecket.org.uk





